
Chief Joseph Battaglia 
North Brunswick Police Department 

710 Hermann Road, North Brunswick, NJ 08902 
Phone. 732-247-0922 Ext. 400  .   Fax: 732-220-0761 

 

 

Dear Supporter: 
 

Once again it is time for the North Brunswick Police Departments annual “National Night Out” 
event.  National Night Out is a unique crime/drug prevention campaign involving your local law 
enforcement department, citizens, civic businesses, neighborhood organizations, and 
community officials.  National Night Out is designed to: 
 

• heighten crime and drug prevention awareness 

• generate support and participation in local anti-crime programs 

• strengthen Community and Police partnerships 

• send a message to criminals that neighborhoods are organized and fighting back  
 

This year’s Block Party event will be held on August 3, 2021 from 5:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. at the 
Municipal Complex on Hermann Road (Police Department Parking lot & Hermann Rd).   
 

The success of this event is dependent upon our local sponsors as vendors who lend their 
names, donations, and financial support each year.  We need your help to continue to 
strengthen the program and to make this year another successful campaign. 
 

We are counting on your support and will be happy to answer any questions you may have or 
visit us on our Face Book page @ https://www.facebook.com/NorthBrunswickPD/ 
 
 Please return the completed vendor/sponsorship information below via fax (732.220.0761), U.S 
mail to: North Brunswick Police Department, 710 Hermann Rd, Attn: Tangie Cobb NNO-2021, or 
email tcobb@northbrunswicknj.gov the information on or before Friday, July 16, 2021. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and your continued support. 
 
Very truly yours,   
Joseph Battaglia 
Chief of Police 
 

Name of Business/Organization: 

Street: 

City, State, Zip: 

Phone:                                      Fax: 

Email: 

Donation amount/ item: 

Vendor/Booth Information: Y  /  N       Booth size:    10 x 10                  Table:  Y  /  N                    Electric Y  /  N       

 

mailto:tcobb@northbrunswicknj.gov

